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The article "Is a Joint Venture Preferable to a Merger/Acquisition?" summarizes a few key legal considerations 
for a German company looking to establish a joint venture in the U.S. It speaks to the importance of discussing 
potential solutions with counsel in the beginning and negotiating a solution included in the joint venture 
agreement to reduce discord and provide an orderly end of the joint venture. Click here to read the full article 
on pages 10-11.
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